
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

42/22 18 November 2022 

 
CLOSURE OF SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND OFFICES  

 
Members of the public are advised that the Works Depot & Operations, Tip Site, 
Poon Saan Community Hall, Library and the George Fam Centre Office will be 
closed from 12.00pm on Friday 2 December 2022 for Shire’s End of the Year 
Celebration. 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island would like to wish the community a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year for 2023. 
 
 
 
 
Chris Su 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 


